ROSEDALE-RIO BRAVO

WATER STORAGE DISTRICT

RR

BUILDING A SUSTAINABLE WATER SUPPLY TO HELP OUR COMMUNITY THRIVE

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The regular meeting of the Rosedale-Rio Bravo WSD Board of Directors
scheduled for October 14, 2025 has been cancelled.

DECLARATION OF POSTING: |, Megan Misuraca, declare under penalty of perjury, that | am employed by the
Rosedale-Rio Bravo Water Storage District and | posted the foregoing Agenda at the District Office on or
before October 7, 2025.
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